
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Penny Horsfall <clubfred12@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 1:44 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV cars

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Totally disagree with pushing them. Limited use in winter, too expensive, our electric infrastructure isn't good enough to 

handle, the electric rates are way too high, half the state is too far between destinations to even make sense, and where 

do you recycle the batteries when they are done, not to mention the cost to replace them. Thank you, Fred Horsfall 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


